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Year 2 SATs Information  
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you may already be aware, the Year 2 children will complete tests in Maths and Reading 
this term. These are national tests, known as Standard Attainment Tests (SATs) that are 
carried out throughout the country. Many of you will have seen what these test papers look 
like at our most recent Parents Evening. These tests, along with your child’s work throughout 
the year, will help us to assess your child and identify their needs in Maths and Reading as 
they move up into key stage 2.   
  
The SATs papers will take place over 2 weeks, beginning Monday 16th May 2022 and 
will be incorporated into our everyday classroom activities, so your child may not even 
realise that they have taken them! The children are used to these style of questions as they 
have been part of our learning over the year.   
  
Please try not worry about these tests. I cannot stress enough that all we ask is for the 
children to try their best and that these tests just allow us to see how your child is performing 
against the national standards and what support that they need moving forward in Reading 
and Maths.   
  
Your child’s teacher assessment judgements will be reported to you by the end of the 
summer term.  
  
If you have any questions, please contact me on Class Dojo.   
  
Many thanks 
 
  
Mrs Langon  
Year 2 Class Teacher  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


